
Streamline Guidelines for Buyers & Renters

Based on the COVID-19 guidance from state administration and the Realtor Association, we 
want you to know that we have instituted the following safety practices to better protect the 
safety of all buyers, renters, and our teams during onsite showings: 

	 o  Visit during posted Open House hours with no more than three individuals. Please 	
	     call ahead to let us know you are coming

	 o  Call or email us to schedule a private appointment with no more than three
	     individuals. 

	 o  If you have traveled recently, have cold or flu symptoms, or have a family member 	
	     that maybe feeling ill, you are asked to visit at another time. 

	 o  Do not enter the sales or leasing center until invited in. 

	 o  Don face covering (brought by buyer) and use hand sanitizer before entering. 

	 o  Avoid handshakes. 

	 o  Practice social distancing. 

	 o  Do not touch surface including doorknobs and cabinets (ask for showcase		
	     assistance). 

	 o  Do not use bathroom. 

Be advised that our sales and leasing centers and model homes are being cleaned regularly 
and our onsite teams are also conducting supplemental cleanings throughout the day. If you 
prefer to view online, we can still facilitate the viewing and purchase.
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